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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Rebuilding Lismore South Public School   

Dear staff, parents/carers, 

Planning is continuing for the rebuild of Lismore South Public School. 

School Infrastructure NSW is working with the Northern Rivers Reconstruction Corporation (NRRC) to ensure we have the 
data needed to inform planning for how Lismore South Public School will be rebuilt. This includes future enrolment data, 
informed by the Resilient Homes Program, including home buybacks, as well as planning considerations and flood 
modelling. These considerations may impact on future design for the school and the viability of the existing school site. 

We expect to be in a position to provide a timeline for the planning, design, and delivery stages of rebuilding Lismore 
South Public School in Term 2, 2023. 

Please be assured that rebuilding Lismore South Public School is a priority and we are working towards this goal as 
quickly as possible.  

Thank you for your ongoing patience. 

Community Engagement Team  
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